
MINUTE 70 CABINET - REPORT OF THE MEETING HELD ON 22 SEPTEMBER 

2022 

The Leader presented the report of the meeting of the Special Cabinet held on 22 

September 2022.  

On minute 61, Councillor A Wilce asked who spoke the additional wording and if not, 

how they became to be contained in the minutes. To which the Leader would 

respond to in writing. 

 

Response 

The Questioner refers to a ‘vastly expanded motion’ within the Printed Draft Minutes, 

however, because the Cabinet had not supported the recommendation of the 

Scrutiny Committee the original decision taken by the Cabinet on 6th Sept (which 

could now be implemented) was merely repeated in order to be helpful and 

transparent. 
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